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Framework for Learning from Home- Weekly Outline 

Support Unit- Orange Class Term 3 Week 4 

You will need help from a parent/carer. Show each completed activity to your parents so they can check it. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 2.8.21 3.8.21 4.8.21 5.8.21 6.8.21 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Crunch and Sip  

Writing activity 

Complete one of the 
procedure 
worksheets in your 
pack 

 

Reading Activity 
Read a home reader 
online and complete 
the interactive 
comprehension quiz: 

1. Logo on to In2era 

www.in2era.com.au  

Username: hurstville   
Password: hurstville 

2. Click on the 
‘WINGS Readalong’ 
icon at the top, then 
select your reading 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 
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level 

3. Select a book to 
read or press the 
audio button to have 
the book read to you 

4. Complete the 
interactive quiz 

Break 
and Play 

30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 

Middle Physical Activity 
Click on the link 
below to learn how 
to do the “Fish 
Dance!” 

https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=JKsU
Gf2LNG4 

Mathematics 

Complete two or 
three maths 

Physical Activity 
Have a sack race with 
pillow cases with a 
family member or 
carer.   

 

 

Mathematics 

Complete two or 
three maths 
worksheets (in your 

Physical Activity  
Click on the link 
below to do the 
Macarena! 

https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=MAs
P7TYPYcc 

Mathematics 

Complete two or 
three maths 
worksheets (in your 

Physical Activity  
Do this guided 
relaxation exercise. 

https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=ZBnP
lqQFPKs 

  
Mathematics 

Complete two or 
three maths 
worksheets (in your 

Physical Activity 
Do this 10 minute 
workout filmed at 
Hurstville Public 
School. 

https://youtu.be/qa3
cHK-0V_g 

Mathematics 
Play the Building 
Bricks Tower 
Counting game with 
a parent or sibling (in 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

worksheets (in your 
pack) 

pack) pack) pack) your pack) 

Break 
and play 

One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour 

Afternoo
n 

Integrated Unit  

Olympics 

Watch this video of 
the top moments in 
the Olympics Games: 

https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=9Cc7
xErhEyk 

Cut out the Olympic 
medal craft in your 
pack and decorate it. 
You could have a 
gold, silver or bronze 
medal, or decorate it 
in Australian colours 

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

Handwriting Fine 
Motor Skills 

Complete the 
handwriting sheet in 
your pack. 

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

 

 

 

Science 

Complete the 
Fireworks in a Jar 
science experiment 
in your pack (it’s 
really fun and easy). 

Draw a picture of 
your experiment in 
the template 
provided and post a 
picture to Seesaw 

 

 

CAPA 

Decorate your pair of 
Nike Air Max (in your 
pack) in NAIDOC 
designs. See the 
example in your pack 
for inspiration. 

Post a picture of your 
finished artwork to 
Seesaw. 

Sport/fitness 

Living Room 
Olympics 

Complete laps 
around your living 
room or backyard in 
the following ways: 

1. Hop 
2. Run 
3. Jump 1 footed 
4. Skip 
5. Shuffle 
6. Jump 2 footed 
7. Walk Backwards 
8. Dance 
9. Gallop 
10. Tiptoe 



4 Framework for teaching  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 


